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To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
The National Latino Peace Officers Association ( NLPOA )  would like to recognize 
Farmers Insurance for being proactive in regards to a nationwide problem. The issue of 
child safety is a very high profile one and is addressed in many manners. The m.i.l.k. 
(Managing Information on Lost Kids) program is a very important and vital piece of 
the puzzle. The fact that Farmers Insurance has dedicated itself to addressing the issue 
speaks volumes.  The NLPOA is proud to serve as the Law Enforcement liaison for 
Farmers into the community and will work diligently to ensure that the program is a 
huge success nationwide. The NLPOA has 15,000 plus members across the country 
that are ready to work with Farmers agents in hundreds of cities on the m.i.l.k. 
program. 
 
The NLPOA is honored to team with Farmers in this project.  The continuous tie in 
with our long standing relationship with the National Center for Exploited and Missing 
Children works hand in hand with the m.i.l.k. program.  Law Enforcement officials 
recognize the fact that a current picture of a missing child is very important in the 
rescue effort of that child.   
 
I see our partnership in this effort as a WIN – WIN for both parties but more 
importantly for the children it was designed to help!! Meanwhile, if you have any 
questions, feel free to contact our National Business Manager Lupe Barrera at 
nlpoa.businessmanager@yahoo.com.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Chief Art Acevedo 
Austin, TX Police Department  
National President 
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